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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.47593

FAQs:
ORO.FTL, Part-ORO, Air Operations, Regulations

Question:
Planned FDP extensions ORO.FTL.205(d): Must planned extensions be
included in the operator’s roster?

Answer:
Published duty rosters may or may not include extended FDPs.

However, FDPs extended in accordance with ORO.FTL.205 (d) must be planned and
notified to crew members in advance i.e. allowing each crew member to plan
adequate rest.

The time limit for notification of a planned extended FDP to an individual crew
member need to be established by the operator in line with ORO.FTL.110 and
specified in the OM-A.
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